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The Staff at Cambria -Friesland wishes you a  

 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  
 

 

Board Meeting 
Monday, December 19, 2016 

6:00 p.m. 
(Please note the change in date.) 

 

Winter Break 
No School 

Thursday, December 22, 2016 through 
Monday, January 2, 2017 

 

Classes Resume 
Tuesday, January 3, 2017 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Board of Education Information 

 

Rita Woelffer Burmania, President 
Daniel DeYoung, Vice-President 
Jason Graham, Clerk 
Denise Bancroft-Hart, Treasurer 
John Heil, Member 
Marc Berger, Member 
Tammy Schepp, Member 
  

District Administrator:  Timothy Raymond 
 
Regular School Board Meetings are 
monthly in the District Library at 6:00 p.m. 
Agendas for these meetings are posted at 
the Farmers & Merchants Union Bank in 
Friesland, National Exchange Bank in 
Cambria, Friesland Post Office, Cambria 
Post Office, and on the front doors of the 
school. 



 

Cambria-Friesland School District  
State Report Cards 

 
 The 2015-2016 State Report Cards have been released and Cambria-Friesland School District has 
scored in the lowest category, ñFails to Meet Expectationsò in the Elementary, Middle/High, and 
District.  Following last yearôs Forward exam the district understood Cambria-Friesland would not perform at the 
same levels it had in previous years.  

Following a deep exploration into this yearôs report card and the changes made by the state of 
Wisconsin regarding how scores were calculated and measured differently from previous years, we can report 
the following: 
 
¶ The changes made by the state legislature dramatically affected many school district scores compared 

to previous years. 

¶ A new variable weighting approach was introduced which inflated scores in some schools districts and 
deflated scores in other districts.   

o In essence, the higher a school or districtôs percentage of economically disadvantaged students 
is, the more weight is put on growth instead of student achievement. 

o Schools and districts with higher percentages of economically disadvantaged students were 
penalized if growth scores were lower than achievement scores in this formula. 

Since the Secured Release of the State Report Cards, the CFSD Administration has completed several 
explorations into: the student data as reported by the state, the results reported by the state, and finally the 
methodology used by the state to calculate this yearôs report cards.  Please note the following: 
 
¶ Of the 424 school districts in the state over 300 school districts challenged this yearôs report 

card.  This is four times the challenges from previous year report cards. Cambria-Friesland Schools 
challenged the report card results. 

¶ This yearôs report card was determined in part through a three year average from the previous yearôs 
state exams; the Forward, the Badger, and the WKCE.  The administration determines this to be 
extremely poor methodology. 

¶ The application of the 2015 Badger Exam as part of the scoring process is highly 
questionable.  The Badger exam was considered so poor an assessment the state wouldnôt release 
report cards last year. 

¶ Last year, the Cambria-Friesland School District earned a Bronze medal and was recognized 
nationally by U.S. News and World Reports as one of Wisconsinôs Best Middle/High Schools. 

 
CFSD Report Card Ratings 

 

Year District 
Report Card Score 

Middle/High School 
Report Card Score 

Elementary 
Report Card Score 

2015-2016 46.5 (e) 51.0  (e) 51.3  (e) 

2014-2015 NA NA NA 

2013-2014 69.9 (c) 70.3 (c) 73.2 (b) 

2012-2013 67.9 (c) 62.8 (e) 73.9 (b) 

 
Overall Accountability Ratings 

 
a. Significantly Exceeds Expectations 83-100 
b. Exceeds Expectations 73-82.9 
c. Meets Expectations 63-72.9 
d. Meets Few Expectations 53-62.9 
e. Fails to Meet Expectations 0-52.9 

https://yc-dpi.shinyapps.io/Variable_ECD_Weighting/


 
 
 
CFSD Administrative Response:  We recognize that as an administration and staff we have ownership in the 
lower score from previous years.  This can be attributed to many different things, most importantly, multiple 
transitions throughout the district, particularly at the administrative level.  As District Administrator I take 
personal and professional ownership of this yearôs report card.  
The district has recognized curriculum, instruction, and assessment needs for the past two years and has done 
the following in response: 
 
¶ In 2015-2016, Cambria-Friesland Schools implemented universal STAR assessment for grades 1-

8.  These assessments are used to improve classroom instruction as well as identify children for 
programs such as Title I Literacy/Math or Special Education. 

¶ With universal assessment, the district has been able to identify with greater accuracy children for the 
Title I program.  A result of this Cambria-Friesland created two part-time staff positions for Title I 
Reading/Literacy support.  Also, the district has hired a part-time Migrant Liaison to address the needs 
of our Migrant students. 

¶ To meet our studentsô literacy needs, the district added a full-time English/Language Arts Middle School 
position. 

¶ Curriculum Upgrades:  In 2015-2016 with assistance from CESA 5, the Cambria-Friesland School 
District has been rebuilding/addressing the entire PK-12 curriculum.  This is an ongoing process. 

¶ Grading and Assessment:  Beginning this year, to better articulate student achievement, the school 
district, again with assistance from CESA 5 is exploring our grading and assessment processes. 

¶ Review entire district assessment procedures (PALS, STAR, Aspire, ACT, Forward) 

¶ Work with staff to ensure all students and parents are prepared appropriately for the assessments 
throughout the year (letters home, social media postings, instructional prompts, etc.). 

¶ A Grading, Curriculum, and Assessment (Response to Intervention) Team is regularly meeting to 
identify instructional and assessment areas that are ñin need of improvementò.  This includes classroom 
directions regarding assessments and their relevance for our students. 

 
We vehemently disagree with the new methodology of assessment created by the Department of Public 
Instruction and the state legislature.  The Office of Accountability from DPI has stated the new report card 
methodology for generating scores was purposely created with a bias.  For districts such as Cambria-Friesland 
that fall within a certain point on the formula for calculating the scores, the report card becomes punitive.  As 
District Administrator, I understand the gravity of these report cards and scores.  
 
At the end of the day Cambria-Friesland School District continues to provide a high quality education 
for every child that walks through our doors.  We accept the challenges posed by the report 
card.  Further, we commit ourselves with a deeper seriousness of purpose to elevate our school and its 
students to a stronger place for academic, social, and emotional achievement and well-being.  
 
The district will host an informational meeting open to parents and community members regarding the state 
report card on Wednesday, November 30th at 6:00 p.m. in the District Library of the school.  
 
Thank you, 

 
Timothy L. Raymond Ed.S. 
District Administrator 
Cambria-Friesland School District 
 

 

 

Cambria- Friesland School District Vision Statement  
 

          òThere will be students that come to us with different kinds of gifts, but they attend 
 Cambria-Friesland School with one dream; academic success.   

There will be different levels of achievement, but one goal; graduation with skills to compete.  

              There will be different kinds of future service, but one vibrant personality in his/her sharing with society.  

      In the Cambria - Friesland School District, our Vision is to educate ALL through  educating each student as one.ó 



 

Principalõs Corner  
by Deb Torrison   
 

 

The Gift that Keeps Giving  
 
December is upon us bringing with it all the joys and stresses of the holiday season. As much as we look 
forward - and often count the days until - winter fun and family gatherings, the addition of holidays to 
lives that are already full of academic pressures and extracurricular schedules can sometimes be 
overwhelming. As we rapidly approach the shortest day of the year, these tensions can manifest 
themselves in many ways.  
 
7ÈÅÔÈÅÒ ÉÔȭÓ ÔÈÅ ÎÅ× ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ×ÈÏ ÉÓ ÓÔÉÌÌ ÓÔÒÕÇÇÌÉÎÇ ÔÏ 
feel acceptance in a small school where so many people 
have known each other all their lives, the student that 
ÄÏÅÓÎȭÔ ËÎÏ× ÈÏ× ÔÏ ÍÁËÅ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÌÏÎÇ-time friends see 
that some of the comments they make in jest are tearing 
them apart inside, or any other student with any of a 
myriad of possible struggles, these challenges can all 
become more difficult at this time of year. Expectations 
ÆÏÒ ÈÁÐÐÉÎÅÓÓ ÁÎÄ ÆÕÎ ÁÒÅ ÈÉÇÈ ÁÎÄ ÉÆ ÏÕÒ ÌÉÖÅÓ ÁÒÅÎȭÔ 
living up to that expectation, the disappointment can be 
debilitating.  
 
We often spend immense quantities of time thinking about and planning the gifts that we want to give to 
the friends and family that matter most in our lives. Yet, we each have the ability to give many small gifts 
every day. Some of you may have heard about a program called Rachel's Challenge. Rachel Scott was the 
first student killed at Columbine High School in 1999 and her parents started Rachel's Challenge based on 
writings and drawings that Rachel had with her in her notebook the day she died. Rachel was 
remembered as a student in her school who always reached out to those who were different, who were 
bullied by others, or who were new at her school.  One of the statements Rachel wrote in her notebook 
that left a lasting impact on her friends and family was: 
 
"I have this theory that if one person can go out of their way to show compassion, then it will start a chain 

reaction of the same. People will never know how far a little kindness can go." 
 

 
"ÅÃÁÕÓÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÏÕÔÒÅÁÃÈ ÂÙ 2ÁÃÈÅÌȭÓ ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓȟ ÈÅÒ ÌÅÇÁÃÙ ÈÁÓ 
ÔÏÕÃÈÅÄ ÏÖÅÒ ςς ÍÉÌÌÉÏÎ ÐÅÏÐÌÅ ÁÎÄ ÅÁÃÈ ÙÅÁÒ ÉÔ ÇÒÏ×ÓȢ 2ÁÃÈÅÌȭÓ 
Challenge programs exist in over 1000 schools nationwide. 
4ÈÁÔȭÓ Á ÌÏÎÇ ÒÅÁÃÈ ÆÏÒ Á ÌÉÔÔÌÅ ËÉÎÄÎÅÓÓȢ +ÉÎÄÎÅÓÓ ÁÎÄ 
compassion are the gifts that we all can give each other every 
day and it is intangible gifts like these that not only retain their 
value over time but often leave a larger impact than we can 
even imagine.  
 

 
 

4ÈÉÓ ÍÏÎÔÈȟ ÌÅÔȭÓ ÓÔÁÒÔ ÏÕÒ Ï×Î ÃÈÁÉÎ ÒÅÁÃÔÉÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÇÉÖÅ ÔÈÅ Çift of kindness.  
 

  

http://www.rachelschallenge.org/big-picture/about-rachels-challenge/


Elementary Counseling News  
 

7ÉÔÈ Ȱ2ÅÓÐÅÃÔÆÕÌȱ ÂÅÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÖÁÌÕÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÍÏÎÔÈ ÆÏÒ Terrific Kids and Thanksgiving being the 
prominent holiday for November, it made sense for us to focus on the virtues of respectfulness, 
thankfulness, and gratitude.  Elementary students learned how to describe what it means to be 
respectful and the importance of the Golden Rule ɉÉȢÅȢ ÔÒÅÁÔ ÏÔÈÅÒÓ ÔÈÅ ×ÁÙ ÙÏÕȭÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÂÅ 
treated).  StÕÄÅÎÔȭÓ understanding of respect was challenged through activities that required give 
and take and mutual respect. Students also learned that when we respect each other, everyone 
benefits.  When students respect the teacher and their classmates, a higher level of learning can 
be achieved.  When a student feels respected by their teacher and peers, they are able to feel that 
their voice is being heard.  Upper elementary students tried out their creative talents at making 
up scenarios that could take place at school and role played respectful ways to handle situations 
and disrespectful ways to handle situations.  Students in the lower elementary identified the 
many things they have to be thankful for and take for granted such as food, shelter, clothes, and 
water.  Students also identified people in their lives that they believe are ȰÒÅÓÐÅÃÔed ÒÏÌÅ ÍÏÄÅÌÓȱ 
and ways that we can show respect to our teachers, our parents, our classmates, and the 
environment!  Take the time to ask your children about the Golden Rule and what it means to 
them or discuss what wants vs needs are and how to show gratitude and thankfulness in their 
everyday lives! 
 
Wyatt Tramburg 
Elementary School Counselor 
 
 
 

Important Dates  
 

December 8, 2016  - Elementary Holiday Concert at 7:00 p.m.  
 
December 19, 2016   - Board of Education Meeting at 6:00 p.m.  
 
December  20, 2016 - High School Holiday Concert at 7:00 p.m.  
 
December 21, 2016   -  Middle School Trip to Madison  
 
December 22, 2016   - First Day of Christmas Break  
 
January 3, 2017  - Classes Resume 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The staff at Cambria-Friesland School will be hosting a Bake Sale prior to the 
Elementary Concert on December 8th and the High School Concert on December 
20th.  The bake sale will take place in the cafeteria.   
 
Proceeds from the sale will go towards the CF Staff Scholarship Fund for support of 
our graduating seniors.  

 
 

New Staff December Spotlight  
 

What would we do without all of the 
support staff who keep everything 
running smoothly here at Cambria-
Friesland? This year, we brought on 
another couple of outstanding 
community members to give our 
students some of that extra support 
that they need and they have 
immediately begun to make a 
difference. Mrs. Amy Drews and Ms. 
Olga Ramirez are both finding great 
satisfaction in helping students and 
seeing the difference their support 
makes. Mrs. Drews has been 
working in our Special Education 

department while Ms. Ramirez has taken on supporting our English language learners. Mrs. Drews 
especially loves all the smiles from students who begin to realize that their hard work is paying off with 
success in the classroom and Ms. Ramirez not only enjoys the students but the fact that she is able to 
work at the school she once attended! They are both dedicated to their families and enjoy time with 
their children (which they get a little more of since they are all here at school!). Mrs. Drews claims two 
of Cambria-Frieslandôs finest young scholars and Ms. Ramirez claims three! If they somehow were 
stranded on a deserted island, Mrs. Drews would enjoying escaping into the fantasy world of The 
Chronicles of Narnia whereas Ms. Ramirez figures that a How to Survive in the Wild for Dummies 
book might be the most helpful. Even though Mrs. Drews is already an accomplished traveler having 
just returned from a trip to Turkey and the Czech Republic this Fall, she would gladly live out of a 
suitcase and travel the world if she ever won the lottery. Ms. Ramirez would love to do many things if 
she was ever blessed with the winning ticket but one of her dreams would be to contribute to charities 
that support children who have cancer. These are two wonderful, hard-working and caring women 
who make every day at Cambria-Friesland better for the students they serve. We are proud to have 
them as a part of our family. 



Getting to Know Mrs. Link and Ms. Onell! 
 

 

 

 
Mrs. Link is the new Kindergarten 

Paraprofessional at Cambria-Friesland 
Elementary School.  A Hilltopper Alumni, you 

can see a number of the Conference Player of 
the Year awards she earned during her time at 

Cambria-Friesland Schools. 
 

Getting to Know Mrs. Link 
What inspires you?  My kids creativity and their 
desire to learn.  They remind me to stay young! 
 
What do you like to do in your free time? 
Crafts, yoga, and do projects with my kids. 
 
If you were stranded on a desert island what 
book would you have? The Dummies Guide on 
How To Survive on an Island! 
 
Whatôs your favorite food?  Sushi 
 
What do you like best about Cambria-Friesland 
Schools?  I like the close knit and supportive 
community. 

 
Ms. Onell is the new Title I 

Paraprofessional at the Cambria-Friesland 
School District.  Ms. Onell joins the CF 

School Community after serving as a full-
time Special Education Teacher at the 

Poynette School District. 
 

Getting to Know Ms. Onell 
What inspired you to become involved in 
education?  A lot of my teachers from 
school really inspired me to become a 
teacher. 
 
What do you like to do in your free time? 
I love to read! 
 
If you were stranded on a desert island 
what book would you have? Definitely 
something by James Patterson. 
 
Whatôs your favorite food?  Anything 
chocolate! 
 
What do you like best about Cambria-
Friesland Schools?  I truly enjoy spending 
my time here.  Thereôs such a sense of 
community here! 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
The character trait for the m onth of October was òEnthusiasticó.  October Kidsõ 

Awards went to:  
 

Pre -Kindergarten  

River Donohue , Ryder Kwiatkowski, Carter Stark, Maddox Stiemsma  
 

Kindergarten  

Elaina DeB oer, Vanessa Garrido -Neal, Rylie Nighbor  
 

First Grade  

Allyson Dykstra, Samantha Gorsuch , Gabriel Meinholdt -Pohlie Connor Rimmert   
 

Second Grade  

Lilyana Blease, Ian Diels , Vivian Henderson, Julius Klingensmith, Lilly Scherbarth   
 

Third Grade  

Jackson Drews, Alexander Raymond , Janell Villarreal, Brenna Younger  
 

Fourth Grade  

Xzavyor Dates, Madelyn Evans, Kara lyn  Kru beck , Rianna Wiersma  
 

Fifth Grade  

Isaac DeYoung, Isayiah Neal , Lalo Ocampo Ramirez, Gunner Pashley  
 

 

  
 
 

The character trŀƛǘ ŦƻǊ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ ƛǎ άwŜǎǇŜŎǘŦǳƭέΦ 

Terrific Kids Program 
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On November 2, 2016, the Induction 
ceremony was held for the entry 
within the Cambria -Friesland 

National Honor Society. We 
welcomed Delaney Agnew, Lindsey 

Bauer, Devon DeYoung, Joshua 
Fischer, Faune Fishe r, Samuel 
Joh nson, McK enna Murphy, and 

Jacob Raymond into the society 
based on their achievement in the virtues of scholarship, service, leadership, and 

character.  These eight new members join current members, Sienna Bahr, Oliv ia 
Bancroft -Hart, Grant DeJa ger, Maverick Guenther, Ashley Hahn, Rachael Leystra, 
Oliv ia Parrot t , Jorden Senf, Bailey Smit, Madelyn  Smith, Ashtyn Smits, Gunnar 

Winchell, and Tyler Zacho.  

 

 
Staff and students at Cambria-Friesland Schools congratulate 

each of you for your dedication and hard work! 

 

 
 

The Cambria -Friesland National Honor Society would like to thank everyone who 
donated blood at our recent blood drive.  Thank you for giving the gift of life for 
those in dire need of help.  Please consider donating at our next blood dr ive 

sometime in the spring. Thank you!  



Cambria-Friesland Middle/High School 

2016-2017 First Quarter Honor Roll 
 

 

SENIORS 

Sienna Bahr* 

Olivia Bancroft-Hart* 

Grant DeJager* 

Aaron Ebert* 

Maverick Guenther* 

Ashley Hahn* 

Rachael Leystra* 

Olivia Parrott* 

Gustavo Salgado* 

Clayton Schrandt* 

Jordan Senf* 

Bailey Smit* 

Madelyn Smith* 

Ashtyn Smits* 

Gunnar Winchell* 

Tyler Zacho* 

Alexa Burmania 

Kaden Graham 

 

 

 

 

EIGHTH 

Alanah Braaksma* 

Austin Braaksma* 

Carmen Briones* 

Myjah Drews* 

Guinevere Fischer* 

Emma Gove* 

Alexis Johnson* 

Murphy Newbrough-

Garde* 

Kady Oliver* 

Alyssa Raley* 

Alexander Tenfel* 

Sydney Wallace* 

Cade Burmania 

Lydia Harmon 

Griffin Hart 

Jewels Porter-Krieger 

Rylee Prochnow 

Gavin Winchell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNIORS 

Delaney Agnew* 

Lindsey Bauer* 

Sarai Casillas* 

Devon DeYoung* 

Joshua Fischer* 

Faune Fisher* 

Samuel Johnson* 

Vienna Krueger* 

Laura Mattioli* 

McKenna Murphy* 

Jacob Raymond* 

Samantha Winchell* 

Noah Alsum 

Kira Colburn 

Koryn Krueger 

Madisyn Owen 

Ione West 

 

 

 

 

 

SEVENTH 

Tyler Brandsma* 

Alondra Guardiola* 

Caden Jahnke* 

Haley Olson-Deisinger* 

Summer Schmitt* 

Cooper Schrandt* 

Spencer Wiersma* 

Tyler Braaksma 

Makayla Busse 

Benjamin Clark 

Dakota Colburn 

Noah Fettig 

Owen Jones 

Jerardo Olivo 

Kevin Papp 

Parker Quade 

Naomi Sailer 

Izabella Sefkar-Sadoski 

Jazzlyn Villarreal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOPHOMORES 

Greta Albrecht* 

Grace Davis* 

Chloe DeYoung* 

Morgan Gove* 

Tristan Griffin* 

Hailey Hendrickson* 

Karsen Hickman* 

Ariel Krieger* 

Hanna Raley* 

Camryn Sundbeck* 

Codey Broesch 

Talia Burmania 

Adam Draheim 

Tyler Olson-Deisinger 

Coltan Wentland 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SIXTH 

Samuel Behm* 

Drake Burmania* 

Lindsay Drews* 

Keightlyn Dykstra* 

Mackenzie Hadden* 

Briana Heidt* 

Mary Hollenbeck* 

Abigail Krubeck* 

Kamber Pekarske* 

Taryn Smits* 

Tate DeJager 

Jeremiah Oft 

Jordan Olson-Deisinger 

Carlos Salgado 

Brady Sanborn 

Lili Skinner 

 

 

* denotes GPA of 3.5 

or above 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRESHMEN 

Camber Ebert* 

Morgan Jones* 

Makenna Koopmans* 

Samuel Leystra* 

Valeria Martinez* 

Simon Schrandt* 

Abbigail Schwark* 

Ujin Batbold 

Angelica Dreyer 

Aiden Knudson 

Joseph Pulver 

Maximus Raymond 

Bayleigh Sanborn 

Derek Schumacher 

Emily Tenfel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Students Reminded To  
Dress Warm 

 
With the weather getting colder, it is important that your 
child(ren) is prepared at school.  Elementary children are 
expected to go outside for every recess. Please dress them 
appropriately with hats, gloves, coats, boots, and snow pants.  
An extra pair of gloves is also a wise choice if your childôs are 
not waterproof. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  
 

 
 

  

 
 
 

K -5 Elementary Winter Concert 
Thursday, December 8, 2016 

7:00 p.m. 

 

High School Holiday Concert 
Tuesday, December 20, 2016 

7:00 p.m. 

Semester Milk 
Reminder  

 
Semester milk money is due at the 
end of January for Early 

Childhood through 5 th  grade.  The 
cost for students in K4 is $21.50 
per semester. Early Childhood and 

K-5 th  grade students are $27 per 
semester. If you are unsure if you 

paid for the full year or if you have 
any questions, please contact Mrs. 
Hendrickson in the office at 920 -

348-5135 ext. 158.  
 
 

Destination Imagination Team  Managers Needed  
 
Coaches/Managers are needed for this yearõs Destination Imagination Teams.  

 
For more  information, please contact Julie Henrickson,  Team Advisor, at  

920 -348 -5135, ext. 104.  
 
 



²Ƙȅ ǿƻǊƪΧΦΦ 
 
 5ǊΦ [ŀǳǊŜƴŎŜ {ǘŜƛƴōŜǊƎ ǎŀȅǎΣ άaƻǎǘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƻ ǎŀǘƛǎŦȅ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ƴŜŜŘǎ ƛƴ Ƨƻōǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƻŦŦŜǊ 
few opportunities for learning and that have little, if any, connection to the type of work they do as 
ŀŘǳƭǘǎΦέ  At Cambria-Friesland, employability skills are emphasized.  These are skills that apply across 
a variety of jobs and life events.  {ƻƳŜǘƛƳŜǎ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ŀǊŜ ŎŀƭƭŜŘ ƪŜȅ ƻǊ άǎƻŦǘέ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘey are 
basic for getting, keeping, and doing well on a job. 
 In order to be a productive citizen in the world of work, family or community involvement, 
mastery of basic employability skills is essential for all students.  Investigation and implementation of 
different work-based programs will integrate these valuable skills necessary for students to be 
successful in the world of work. 
 Youth Apprenticeship, Work Experience, Serving Learning, and Employability Skills Certificates 
will help students prepare ŦƻǊ ƭƛŦŜΩǎ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ ƻŦŦŜǊ ŎǊŜŘƛǘ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ƎǊŀŘǳŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘκƻǊ ǎƪƛƭƭ 
attainment.   
 Participating in these programs will provide a service to both the student and the community 
by providing more than just a paycheck for students. Work is more meaningful because it is 
connected to the school experience, and school becomes relevant to students because it is connected 
to the real world. 
 This year over ten students are working toward mastery of employability skills valued by 
employers, as well as exploring career interests.  Program of studies are being developed which will 
ƘŜƭǇ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ǘǊŀƴǎƛǘƛƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ǎƳƻƻǘƘΦ 

 

    ΧΧΦƴƻǘ Ƨǳǎǘ ŦƻǊ ƳƻƴŜȅΧΦŦƻǊ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΗΗΗΗ 
 

Janice J. Fude 
School to Career Coordinator 

 
 

 
 

SCRIP IS HERE: One of the easiest ways to contribute to FBLA ever!    

If you spend your money on groceries, gas, at Walmart, or gift card giving this 
holiday season, and purchase the card through Scrip Fundraising, a 
percentage of your purchase goes directly to FBLA at Cambria-Friesland.   
 

Take a look at the order form to see which cards are offered.  Simply fill it out, 
hand it in with a check and myself or one of the members will deliver the 
cards to you.  The percentage given to the FBLA is noted on the attached   

                                                           form.  It's that easy and costs you nothing extra.   
 

You can also set up your family account online and designate Cambria-Friesland Schools as your organization 
using the following instructions: Go to: https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/Login 
 

Click Get Started. Then Click "Join A Scrip Program".  Enter the enrollment code 1EDF7B973799L and click 
άwŜƎƛǎǘŜǊέΦ  This allows for family enrollment online. PrestoPay is activated so you can pay online instead of 
with a paper check.   
 

I have requested Costco and Woodman's to be included in the future.  
 
All orders are due the first of the month but in December we will order on the first and the 15th to ensure 
your holiday gift giving is covered! 

https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/Login


Family Order Form 

Cambria-Friesland SCRIP Order Form 
ORDERS ARE DUE BY THE FIRST DAY OF EACH MONTH at school. Questions: Contact Lorri Arnce at 348-5548 
(ext: 116). Some cards are available at school at any time. For info: http://www.cf.k12.wi.us or call Lorri for 
details. 

 

Make Checks Payable To:     Cambria-Friesland School District 
 

Total Due All Columns:         

 Name Customer #  

Check # Order Date 

Product % QTY Total  Product % QTY Total  Product % QTY Total 
1-800-Baskets $50.00 12%  $ Cabela's $100.00 11%  $ Fuddruckers $25.00 8%  $ 

1-800-Flowers $50.00 12%  $ Cabela's $25.00 11%  $ GameStop $25.00 3%  $ 

Ace Hardware $100.00 4%  $ Cenex $25.00 3%  $ Gander Mountain 
$25.00 

8%  $ 

Ace Hardware $25.00 4%  $ Chili's Grill & Bar $25.00 11%  $ 
Gap $25.00 14%  $ 

adidas $25.00 13%  $ Chuck E. Cheese 
$10.00 

8%  $ 
GNC $25.00 8%  $ 

Amazon.com $100.00 3%  $ 
Claire's $10.00 9%  $ Golf Galaxy $50.00 4%  $ 

Amazon.com $25.00 3%  $ 
Cold Stone Creamery 
$10.00 

8%  $ Gordmans $25.00 7%  $ 
American Eagle 
Outfitters $25.00 

10%  $ 
Groupon.com $25.00 7%  $ 

Columbia Sportswear 
$50.00 

12%  $ 
American Girl $25.00 9%  $ Gymboree $25.00 13%  $ 

Comfort Inn $50.00 4%  $ 
Applebee's $25.00 8%  $ Hallmark  $25.00 4%  $ 

Comfort Suites $50.00 4%  $ 
Applebee's $50.00 8%  $ Hardee's $10.00 5%  $ 

Copps (WI only) $25.00 4%  $ 
Arby's $10.00 8%  $ Harry & David $50.00 12%  $ 

Copps (WI only) $50.00 4%  $ 
AutoZone $25.00 8%  $ Houlihan's $25.00 8%  $ 

Cousins Subs $10.00 9%  $ 
Banana Republic 
$25.00 

14%  $ IHOP $25.00 8%  $ 
Cracker Barrel $10.00 9%  $ 

iTunes® $15.00 5%  $ 
Barnes & Noble $10.00 9%  $ 

Cracker Barrel $25.00 9%  $ 
iTunes® $25.00 5%  $ 

Barnes & Noble 
$100.00 

9%  $ 
Crate and Barrel $25.00 8%  $ 

J. Crew $25.00 13%  $ 
Barnes & Noble $25.00 9%  $ Cub Foods (Not OH) 

$25.00 
4%  $ 

jcpenney $25.00 5%  $ 
Bass Pro Shops 
$100.00 

9%  $ 
Dairy Queen $10.00 3%  $ Jo-Ann Fabric and Craft 

Stores $25.00 
6%  $ 

Bass Pro Shops $25.00 9%  $ Dell Computer $100.00 4%  $ 
Journeys $25.00 10%  $ 

Bath & Body Works 
$10.00 

13%  $ Denny's $10.00 7%  $ 
Kmart $25.00 4%  $ 

Dick's Sporting Goods 
$100.00 

8%  $ 
Bath & Body Works 
$25.00 

13%  $ Kmart $50.00 4%  $ 

Dick's Sporting Goods 
$25.00 

8%  $ Kohl's $25.00 4%  $ Bed Bath & Beyond 
$25.00 

7%  $ 
Krispy Kreme 
Doughnuts® $10.00 

8%  $ Discover® Universal 
Gift Card $50.00 

1.25%  $ 
Best Buy® $25.00 4%  $ 

Kwik Trip $100.00 4%  $ Boston Market $10.00 12%  $ Domino's $10.00 8%  $ 
Kwik Trip $25.00 4%  $ Boston Store $25.00 8%  $ Dressbarn $25.00 8%  $ 
Kwik Trip $50.00 4%  $ BP $100.00 1.5%  $ Dunham's Sports 

$25.00 
8%  $ 

Lands' End $25.00 16%  $ BP $50.00 1.5%  $ 
Dunkin' Donuts $10.00 3%  $ 

Lane Bryant $25.00 8%  $ Buffalo Wild Wings 
$10.00 

8%  $ 
Dunkin' Donuts $25.00 3%  $ 

Little Caesar's Pizza 
$20.00 

8%  $ 
Buffalo Wild Wings 
$25.00 

8%  $ Exxon $50.00 1%  $ 
Macy's $25.00 10%  $ Family Video $10.00 12%  $ 

Build-A-Bear Workshop 
$25.00 

8%  $ 
Marathon $25.00 3%  $ Famous Footwear 

$25.00 
8%  $ 

Burger King $10.00 4%  $ Marcus Theatres $25.00 9%  $ 
Finish Line $25.00 10%  $ 

Burlington Coat Factory 
$25.00 

8%  $ Marshalls $25.00 7%  $ 
Foot Locker $25.00 9%  $ 

 MC Sports $25.00 8%  $ 
 

http://www.cf.k12.wi.us/


 

 

Cambria-Friesland SCRIP Order Form 
ORDERS ARE DUE BY THE FIRST DAY OF EACH MONTH at school. Questions: Contact Lorri Arnce at 348-5548 
(ext: 116). Some cards are available at school at any time. For info: http://www.cf.k12.wi.us or call Lorri for 
details. 

 

 Name Customer #  

Check # Order Date 

Product % QTY Total  Product % QTY Total  Product % QTY Total 
Menards $25.00 3%  $ Qdoba Mexican Grill 

$25.00 
7%  $ Walgreens $25.00 6%  $ 

Michaels $25.00 4%  $ Walmart $100.00 2.5%  $ 
Red Lobster ® $25.00 9%  $ 

Mills Fleet Farm 
$100.00 

3.5%  $ Walmart $25.00 2.5%  $ 
Red Robin $25.00 9%  $ 

Wendy's $10.00 4%  $ 
Mills Fleet Farm $25.00 3.5%  $ REI $25.00 8%  $ 

White Barn Candle Co 
$10.00 

13%  $ 
Mobil $50.00 1%  $ Ruby Tuesday $25.00 8%  $ 

MotoMart $50.00 5%  $ Ruth's Chris Steak 
House $50.00 

10%  $ White Barn Candle Co 
$25.00 

13%  $ 

Nike $25.00 12%  $ 
Sally Beauty Supply 
$25.00 

12%  $  
Noodles & Company 
$10.00 

8%  $ 
Sam's Club $100.00 2.5%  $ 

Office Depot / Office 
Max $25.00 

5%  $ 
Sam's Club $25.00 2.5%  $ 

Old Chicago $25.00 6%  $ Sears $100.00 4%  $ 

Old Navy $25.00 14%  $ Sears $25.00 4%  $ 

Olive Garden ® $25.00 9%  $ Shell $25.00 2%  $ 

Oriental Trading 
Company $25.00 

9%  $ Shell $50.00 2%  $ 

Shoe Carnival $25.00 5%  $ 
Outback Steakhouse 
$25.00 

8%  $ 
Shopko $100.00 3%  $ 

Overstock.com $25.00 8%  $ 
Shopko $25.00 3%  $ 

Panda Express $25.00 8%  $ 
Speedway $25.00 4%  $ 

Panera Bread $10.00 9%  $ 
Staples $25.00 5%  $ 

Panera Bread $25.00 9%  $ 
Starbucks $10.00 7%  $ 

Papa Murphy's Pizza 
$10.00 

8%  $ 
Starbucks $25.00 7%  $ 

Payless Shoes $20.00 13%  $ Steak 'n Shake $10.00 8%  $ 

PetSmart $25.00 4%  $ SUBWAY® Restaurants 
$10.00 

6%  $ 

Pick 'n Save (WI only) 
$100.00 

4%  $ 
SUBWAY® Restaurants 
$50.00 

6%  $ 

Pick 'n Save (WI only) 
$25.00 

4%  $ 
T.J. 
Maxx/Marshalls/Home 

Goods $25.00 

7%  $ 

Pick 'n Save (WI only) 
$50.00 

4%  $ 

Taco Bell $10.00 5%  $ 
Pier 1 Imports $25.00 9%  $ 

Target $25.00 2.5%  $ 
Piggly Wiggly (WI, IL 
only) $100.00 

3%  $ 
Target $50.00 2.5%  $ 

Piggly Wiggly (WI, IL 
only) $25.00 

3%  $ 
TGI Fridays $25.00 9%  $ 

Piggly Wiggly (WI, IL 
only) $50.00 

3%  $ The Home Depot 
$25.00 

4%  $ 

Pizza Hut (Not AK or HI) 
$10.00 

8%  $ Toys"R"Us $20.00 3%  $ 

Under Armour $25.00 11%  $ 
Pizza Ranch $25.00 8%  $ 

Uno Pizzeria & Grill 
$25.00 

12%  $ 
Pizzeria Uno $25.00 12%  $ 

Pottery Barn $25.00 8%  $ Walgreens $100.00 6%  $ 

Make Checks Payable To:     Cambria-Friesland School District          

Total Due All Columns:         $ 

 

http://www.cf.k12.wi.us/
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